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Keeping you connected this summer and offering bill assistance.

We will not disconnect service due to past-due bills and are waiving late fees through October 15, 2023. It’s important
to pay what you can to prevent your balance from building. If you need help paying your bill, we can connect you to a
variety of programs and resources.

Energy Support program offers 25% off monthly energy bills.

Crisis Bill Assistance can provide up to $1,000 a year to cover APS bills.

Project SHARE provides up to $300 in temporary bill assistance through The Salvation Army.

Low Income Home Energy Assistance Program (LIHEAP) is government assistance for heating and cooling bills.
Call 2-1-1 or visit 211arizona.org for community information and referral resources.

Safety Net program allows you to select a relative or friend to also receive your bill so they can remind you when
payment is due.

Flexible payment arrangements give customers who are struggling to pay their bill more time to get caught up.

Find bill assistance and see if you qualify at aps.com/assistance.
View money-saving tips at aps.com/save.
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